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Notice of Construction Letter 

 

March 6, 2025 
 
Delivered by Hand 
 
Dear Property Owner/Resident/Business Owner/Tenant  
 
RE: Clements Crescent Improvement- Peachland 
 
Public Works Notification 
 
The District of Peachland has contracted TwinCon Enterprises Ltd. to construct a new waterline, Storm and sanitary 
line, services, and road restoration on the Clements Crescent. 
                                
TwinCon Enterprises Ltd. will begin preliminary works on Monday, March 10, 2025 with construction starting 
immediately after that date. The project will take approximately 3 months to complete. 
 
Working hours will be between the hours of 7:00 am – 7:00 pm from Monday – Saturday. 
 
As with any construction activity, you may expect some noise and dust. Please secure any loose objects that may fall 
off during compaction activities. Every effort shall be made to minimize disruptions during construction. We apologize 
for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation moving forward.  
 
Please watch for traffic personnel and follow all signage. This will help ensure a safe environment for the public and 
construction crews. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact: 

 TwinCon Enterprises Ltd –Aaron Steedman, Site Representation 250-488-7239  
 
Regards, 
TwinCon Enterprises Ltd.  
 


